
 

               

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   

  
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

Letter from Martha Fast to First Lady Lou Henry Hoover, 
January 2, 1931 

Reedley, Calif. 
Jan. 2, 1931 

Dear Mrs. Hoover, 

I am a poor girl and haven’t many clothes. I have to wear the same dress almost every time I go 
somewhere. It came to my mind that maybe you would (have) some clothes that you would have some 
discarded ones. If you happen to know anyone that has some, please remember me. 

I will be very happy if I would receive some. 

Yours Sincerely, 
Martha Fast 
R.R.2 Box 916 
Reedley Calif. 
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